
Ben Eveleigh - Graythwaite Site Proposed Development 

  

To whom it may concern: 

  

We are the owners of Kialoa and have just been made aware that in the noise attenuation section of the 

submission there is reference to us having a private agreement with the school over the terraces and noise 

coming therefrom. We would like to have registered that whilst we have an open  relationship with Shore 

we are no different to other neighbours of the school and would expect the same consideration be given 

during assessment of noise from the terraces and the school generally.To our knowledge there is no 

agreement formal or otherwise which would suggest that we be excluded. 

  

Yours faithfully 

  

Tony and Robyn Maxwell 

  

<P> +61 427 887 867 

<F> +61 29460 2629 

  

From:    "Tony Maxwell" <tolsutra@bigpond.net.au>
To:    <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    14/03/2011 4:55 PM
Subject:   Graythwaite Site Proposed Development
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